RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN
Wednesday, April 26, 2017
Varsity Softball @ Trenton Catholic @ 3:45pm
Faculty/Students
The Health Office will be open for emergencies only from 7:38am until 8:30am due to Health Screenings.

The Media Center is closed during PARCC testing.
Shoe Drive: Katie Wallace is hosting a shoe drive for the Voorhees Animal Shelter during the month of April.  We are collecting used shoes to donate.  Please either tie the shoes together or rubber band them and drop them off in room 222.  This is a great time to help out while spring cleaning.

Explorers Car Wash:  Riverside Police Explorers will be hosting a carwash Sunday, April 30th from 9am-1pm at the Delran Firehouse on Chester Ave.  Cost is $5 per car.

Please support the World Language Club by purchasing our newest t-shirt, designed by Jacob Fink!  The price is $15 (S-XXLarge).  See any club member, Señora Szul, or Madame Franz for an order form.  The money is due by May 2nd.  
Students
PARCC:  Students are reminded that during PARCC testing, calculators can be used during math testing.  Students are encouraged to bring their own calculators.  Students are also encouraged to bring their own headphones for the language arts tests.  Finally, students are reminded that cell phones are not permitted in the testing rooms.  Students will be expected to turn off and surrender their phone if they are brought into the testing room.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Ramify:  Any current sophomore or junior who would like to be a Ramify leader next year, please see Mrs. Hunter in room 222.

Reminder for Class of 2020, all Spring Flower order forms are due to Mrs. Potts or Ms. DiMiero by Thursday, April 27th.

Sophomore Trip:  If you are attending the Sophomore trip to NYC please make sure you are here by 6am Friday morning.  We have to leave on time! Thanks.

Community service hours:  Any student interested in helping out with the Paw Prints 5k run/walk on Saturday, April 29th to help raise funds for the Burlington County Animal Shelter, please see Cole Cerchiaro or sign up in the main office.
Prom Tickets:  Prom tickets will be on sale starting Monday, May 1st until Wednesday, May 3rd in front of the trophy case.  Cost is $65.00 per ticket.  Please make sure to fill out the paper forms for any guest that is not a student at RHS, forms are available in the Main Office.
Guidance 
Seniors:  Please let the guidance office know when you have been accepted at a college.

ALL Seniors who are attending RCBC in the Fall 2017 should consider…The Office of Outreach and Admissions at Rowan College at Burlington County will be hosting a VIP Red Carpet event for potential high achieving students on Thursday April 27, 2017 at 6pm. The event will be held at Cater 2 U in Mount Laurel just a few miles away from our Mt. Laurel campus. We are encouraging students to attend so they can mingle with other students, meet academic deans, and meet the President of RCBC so they can see firsthand, why Rowan College at Burlington County is the right fit for them.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio to register.

Junior and Seniors--There is a scholarship workshop called Early Bird Gets the Scholarship.  This workshop will be held on Thursday, April 27th at 6:30 PM at the Willingboro Public Library.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio for more information.
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	Periods 1-4
	Periods 6-7
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	.4/26
	LA 10-sect. 2,3
	Alg. 1, sect. 3
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	.4/27
	make-ups
	make-ups
	MC, MC Lab
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	make-ups
	make-ups
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